
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement regarding the unavailability  

of the Balancing Market computer system on October 19th, 2021 

 

 

Please be informed that due to technical problems during IT maintenance, the Balancing 

Market system is unavailable since 18th October 2021, 16:30 EET. As a consequence, please 

be informed that: 

− daily auction on Bulgarian border is suspended for 20th October 2021; 

− intraday auctions are not available for the moment. We estimate resumption of the 

process around 15:00 EET; 

− daily auctions for balancing capacity will be available around 16:00 EET; 

− scheduling, availabilities and dailly offers on Balancing Market will be sent by e-mail 

tsoplan@transelectrica.ro and uploaded into the system when it will be technically 

feasible. 

For additional information please contact us on the phone no: +40213035823 / +40213035638. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

 

 


